Sample Letter to Parents

<Use District/School Letterhead>
Date

Dear Parents and Guardians:
Free Breakfast and Lunch at School for All Students
Good news! Your child’s school will give breakfast and lunch to all children for free. This is because the school is part of a program called Community Eligibility Provision (or CEP). Family income does not matter and parents do not need to fill out a form to get free meals.
Even though your school does not need family income information for the free meal program, your school needs this information to meet Federal laws.  For example, when your school reports student test scores, Federal law requires the school to pay close attention to the progress of students living in poverty. This helps the school district to identify where extra support is needed.
Please Fill Out the Attached Form
We are asking all parents with children new to our school to fill out the attached form. This information will be kept private and will be seen only by official staff members. All children will get free meals but your school needs family income information to identify where extra support is needed.
If you have any questions, please contact <district personnel>.

